

# CHURCH THE DATA MARKETERS OF THE STATE OF TH

August 24, 2025



Candy Crawford
Jean Cushing

Debra Fitz's brother, George
Raedene Spidal
Robert Love
Bruce Meeves

Dan Davis (Linda Holscher's
Brother in Law)
Vera Deines
Jessica Ralph
Sherry Gerdes



# August 24th

Church in the Park 10 a.m.

# August 28th

Men's Gathering @ Waltz 7 p.m.

# September 1st

Labor Day Office Closed Men's Koffee Klatch 9:30 a.m.

# September 7<sup>th</sup>

Sunday School 9 a.m. Bible Study 9 a.m. Worship 10 a.m.

# September 14<sup>th</sup>

Installation of Sunday School &
Preschool Teachers. Preschool Singing
and Blessings of the Backpack



Sunday, August 24<sup>th</sup>
George & Jean Cushing
Monday, September 1<sup>st</sup>
Dean & Judy Roberts
Wednesday, September 3<sup>rd</sup>
Dick & Judi Kaphammer
Thursday, September 4<sup>th</sup>
Rich & Debra Fitz



Wednesday, August 27<sup>th</sup>
Julie Goss
Thursday, August 28<sup>th</sup>
Levii Johnston
Thursday, September 4<sup>th</sup>

Evva Johnston

Friday, September 5<sup>th</sup>

Candy Crawford

# Blessing of the BACKPACKS



You're warmly invited to join us for our annual Blessing of the Backpacks on Sunday, September 14th! This special event is a wonderful opportunity to gather as a community and seek blessings for the new school year. Bring your backpacks and join us for a day filled with hope, encouragement, and joy as we come together to support our students, teachers, and families. We can't wait to see you there!

#### Mt. Olive Harvest Bazaar

Vendor registration is now open for the Harvest Bazaar! Join us on Saturday, October 11th, from 9:00 AM to 3:30 PM for a day filled with fun and community spirit. We're also looking for volunteers to assist with setup, cleanup, and kitchen help. Plus, our bake sale needs your delicious contributions—if you're interested in providing baked goods, please reach out to Linda Holscher or Michelle Matson. Register as a vendor at mtolivefg.org under the Harvest Bazaar tab. Spread the word and be part of this wonderful event!

For a simple and enjoyable way to engage with our preschool families, consider becoming a Prayer Pal for one of our students. In mid-September, Prayer Pals will be showcased at church on the information table and near the front entrance. Select a student and begin praying for them. You can also write a note, send a card, or leave a small gift in the Prayer Pal mailbox located on the tables by the west entrance. It truly is an easy and meaningful gesture that is greatly appreciated.



# Flower Chart Help!

The Ministries Team could really use your help. The Flower sign-up chart in the Information center is very bare for the rest of the year. Won't you consider signing up to bring a thank offering to God for the beauty He has created? It doesn't have to be for a special day in your life; it can be simply because you want to offer thanks. God loves even wildflowers! If you are celebrating a special day, please put the reason on the chart so it can be printed in the bulletin. Thank you for your help.



OUR FOCUSED FOOD FOR THE MONTH OF AUGUST IS JUICE & BEVERAGES



Men's Koffee Klatch

Join us for the Men's Koffee Klatch, happening on the first Monday of every month at 9:30 AM. Come enjoy fellowship, along with coffee and pastries, with some of Mt. Olive's esteemed seasoned gentlemen.

Women's Bible Study

Women's Bible Study will be resuming on September 10th. Every Wednesday we gather for lunch and prayer at 12:30 PM, followed by Bible study at 1 PM. All women of the congregation are warmly invited and encouraged to participate.

Men's Gathering at Waltz

Join us on the last Thursday of each month at Waltz Brewing in Forest Grove at 7 PM. Snacks will be available. For any inquiries, please don't hesitate to contact Pastor Koschmann. We look forward to seeing you there!

**Monthly Coffee Hour** 

We will hold a fellowship gathering following the worship service on the second Sunday of each month. You can contribute by signing up for pastries or snacks at the Information Center's sign-up sheet. This is a wonderful opportunity for you to take the lead in hosting our monthly fellowship time.



#### Join Our Email List

We send out weekly update emails every Saturday, featuring information about upcoming church events and links to our service videos and livestreams. If you haven't been receiving these emails, please scan the QR code to subscribe to our email list.

Address: 2327 17th Avenue, Forest Grove

Office Phone: 503-357-2511

Church Office Email: info@MtOliveFG.org

Pastor Nick Koschmann Email: NKoschmanneMtOliveFG.org

Web: MtOliveFG.org

Mt. Olive Preschool: MtOliveFG.org/preschool Forest Hills Lutheran Christian School: fhlcs.org Facebook: facebook.com/MtOliveForestGrove YouTube: YouTube.com/MtOliveLutheranChurch